Pope Rising Freshman Interest Survey

As a championship-level tennis program, Pope Tennis will be holding our yearly Pope Tennis Summer Workout Program this summer from June 6th – July 19th.  We are looking for boys and girls tennis players to participate in this fun, exciting program.  

All rising freshman who are planning to attend Pope High School in the Fall ‘22 and are interested in trying out for the 2023 Pope Tennis teams, please click on this link, 2022 - 2023 Incoming Freshman Interest Survey, by Friday, April 29th and fill out the interest form.    

We will send out information in May about our summer workout program and other important details regarding our tennis program.  Please contact Coach Thompson at michael.thompson2@cobbk12.org with any questions.   

Thank you,

Coach Thompson
Pope Tennis 
